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CIRCULAR NO. 21/16. July 20, 2016.

(For circulation among all the members of the Managing Committee as well as the 
Governing Council of AIBPARC, Special Invitees, State Secretaries and Advisors 

with a request to percolate the information to the grassroots.)

Dear Comrades, 

We reproduce hereunder the text of our letter no. AIBPARC/CBPRO/Courier/2016 dt. 
20.07.2016 for your information and record. With greetings, (S. R. SEN GUPTA) 
GENERAL SECRETARY Quote: The Joint Conveners, Coordination of Bank 
Pensioners & Retirees Organisation. 

Dear Comrades, as a constituent body of the CBPRO, we write to inform you that there 
is a growing resentment amongst members over the inordinate delay of IBA/Govt. of 
India in settling the retirees’ issues namely – 
(1) Updation, (2) DA at 100% Neutralization to those who are denied (3) Extension of 
family pension to the Bank retirees in line with the Govt./IBA, (4) Improvement in 
medical facilities etc.
 According to us, this delay is because, though we have formed a coordinated body, we 
are not united in spirit and action. We are independently pursuing some gains at 
respective organizational level. This approach is taken note of by the IBA/Govt. and as 
a result, they are delaying the process
. In the circumstances as stated above, we suggest that we, all the constituent units of 
CBPRO meet urgently at convenient place to discuss and introspect and to decide upon 
a line of action, accordingly. Awaiting your response.

With greetings,
Yours sincerely, 
(S. R. SEN GUPTA) 
GENERAL SECRETARY
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